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From the Principal’s Desk…  

Families are welcome to join staff on Thursday, May 5 for our Spring Fling.  If 

you are hungry, both the Dirty South food truck and Jim Kool’s ice cream 

truck will be at the school.  Fingers crossed that the weather cooperates.  We 

will be outside rain or shine.  Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 

evening. 

“Earth Day/Spring” was the theme for the April art contest.  Four talented 

artists won $10 gift cards for Tim Hortons. Congratulations to Cloey, Summer, 

Charlotte and Yaman. 

Be on the lookout for trip forms for year-end trips.  Interested volunteers need 

to provide a Vulnerable Sector Screening (VSS) from within the last six months.  

The VSS is good for three years.  A current Offence Declaration needs to be 

signed annually for review between Vulnerable Sector Screening updates.  

Please remember to subscribe to our school website and/or our NEW 

Instagram Account for important information and updates.  

Instagram: HwdsbLisgar (or use QR code) Website: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/ 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
   

We are LISGAR - HEAR US R.O.A.R. 
RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 

School Council 

All parents/caregivers are welcome. 

Contact the office if you are interested in 

participating.  
 

Commencement 

June 21 is the date for our grade 8 

commencement.   
 

Jump Rope for Heart/Hoops for Heart 

We are supporting this worthy cause on 

May 27.  Go to jumpropeforheart.ca to 

sign up and begin fundraising.  There are 

prizes to be won!  Students can also track 

their daily physical activity online. 

Special thanks to Jumpsations for their 

performance in the assembly on May 2. 
 

Water Bottles 

We encourage students to bring water 

bottles to fill at the 3 fill stations at Lisgar. 
 
Book Fair 

Lisgar is holding a Book Fair.  May 16 
students will preview the books and May 
17 students can purchase books. 

 

YWCA Update 

Registration is open for YWCA summer 
care plus fall before and after care.  See 
the website for details YWCA.org 

 

INSTAGRAM QR CODE: 
 

 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child born in 2018, please 
contact Lisgar School to register your 
child for Junior Kindergarten beginning in 
September.  
 
EQAO 
Grade 3 and 6 students will be writing 
EQAO between May 17 and June 13.  
Letters will be arriving home with details. 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance,  
Responsibility) at Lisgar. We are 
recognizing students on May 31 in a 
school assembly celebrating Optimism.   

Sports Updates 
 

Basketball  

Our Junior basketball teams enjoyed a great season.  All students played 

well and showed good sportsmanship.  Thanks to staff and families for their 

support of these athletes. 
 

Intramurals 

Students in grades 3-5 are playing checkers every week.  More intramurals 

are being planned from May to June. 
 

Track and Field 

We are holding Track and Field meets at school.  Primary/Junior meet is 

May 10 and Intermediate is May 19.  The Board meets are June 14 for the 

Primary/Junior division and June 8 for the Intermediate division.  Letters are 

coming home with more details. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar/

